HAINES PHILLIPS ARCHITECTS

Royal Opening Announcement for Haig
Housing Trust Development

We are delighted to be able to confirm that Her Majesty The Queen will
be formally opening our Veterans Accommodation project for Haig
Housing Trust on their Morden Estate on 11" October 2019. Watch this
space for further details of the ceremony in due course.

Haines Phillips Architects were appointed by Haig Housing Trust in
January 2015 to carry out a Feasibility Study to explore the
development potential of their existing estate at Morden for new
residential accommodation using Grant Funding through the Veterans
Accommodation Fund.

Our proposals consisted of 68 high quality, sustainable, contemporary
residential units, comprising a mix of 1, 2 and 3 bed flats, and 3-4 bed
family houses.

The larger of the building groups, including Queen Elizabeth Terrace, is
arranged as a three-sided court around a formal landscaped space.
The other smaller groups relate to shared and semi-private amenity
space and shared surface roads in a contemporary interpretation of
one of the most attractive features of the Estate.

Further details on the project can be viewed on our website here.
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http://www.hainesphillips.co.uk/projects/all/haig-housing-trust-morden-estate/?fbclid=IwAR2A3byc87GLk6C74WS6hf4TmrrsRmKaH6p01mw7wFh8ThP_sGK-LtwXPqc
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